
College Council Meeting 
CTE Dean’s Report 

Friday October 9, 2015 
 
 

 
1. C3T Round 1 grant officially ended September 30.  Amy Shimabukuro will continue on through 

December 31 to close out the grant.  
 

2. SAVE THE DATE:  A blessing and open house for Hale Aloha is being planned for Monday 
October 19 from 3-4:30pm.  Everyone from the campus is invited to attend.  Tours will be given 
and light refreshments served.   Watch for an information flyer with more details.  
 

3. Program Coordination Committees (PCC) are meeting this Fall including Carpentry, Early 
Childhood Education, and Architectural, Engineering, and CAD Technologies.    
 

 
 

 


